
 

Fraud Alert 

Family Health Services is fully committed to compliance with all Medicare laws, rules, and regulations. If 

you ever have any questions or concerns about your services or charges, we encourage you to call our 

billing department or our compliance officer. Call 800-448-3312 or email fraudalert@fhsid.com. 


